
   KANE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
 

 
March 22, 2021 

 

Kane Area School District families, 

  

We have been notified of a positive student case of COVID-19 at Kane Area Middle School. 

Through our contact tracing protocol, we have identified and notified all families whose students have had 

close contact with the individual who tested positive.   

The student who has tested positive for COVID-19, and anyone who had close contact with the individual, 

will not return to the building for at least 14 days.  If you have not been directly contacted by the school district, 

then your child has not been identified as a close contact.  School will resume tomorrow for all other students 

and staff. 

The primary symptoms of COVID-19 include shortness of breath, coughing, loss of taste or smell, and fever 

or chills.  Other symptoms include congestion, sore throat, diarrhea, abdominal pain, and body aches. Anyone 

who needs medical care should call their healthcare provider to report an illness or exposure to someone with 

COVID-19 prior to seeking care. Please contact your student’s school office if they begin to experience 

symptoms. 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 837-9570. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brock R. Benson 
KASD Superintendent  

400 W. Hemlock Ave. 
Kane, Pennsylvania 16735 
Telephone:  814-837-9570 x 1201 


